NATIONAL ASSEMBLY
QUESTION NO: 2639-2020
FOR WRIITEN REPLY

DATE OF PUBLICATION IN THE INTERNAL QUESTION PAPER: 06 NOVEMBER 2020 (INTERNAL QUESTION PAPER NO. 45-2020)
“Mr M Waters (DA) to ask the Minister of Sport, Arts and Culture:
Whether, with reference to his replies to questions 2109, 2112 and 2113 on 12 October 2020, and given the fact that employees of the SA Sports Trust have been working from their offices every Monday, Wednesday and Friday since the start of level 4 of the lockdown to curb the spread of Covid-19 and that the employees of the SA Sports Confederation and Olympic Committee have been going to work every other day, he has received the requested information; if not, why not; if so, what are the relevant details?	NW3353
REPLY
Questions 2113 was responded to, the status quo remains the same. 

For the outstanding question 2109 and 2112 I will write a letter to the President of SASCOC to impress upon them their obligation to respond to questions posed by Members of Parliament. 
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